
From: Stuart Roberts [mailto:Stuart.Roberts@ci.pendleton.or.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 4:04 PM 
To: Jann Carson 
Subject: Public Records Request 

1. Taser policy- Attached 
2. ALPR policy/accounting- Agency does not use/possess units 
3. Cell Phone Data procedure- Attached 

Accounting- I am unclear what exactly you are requesting. Do you want to know how much 
we have paid carriers for data, or how much we have spent on equipment used to analyze 
information contained in cell phones (i.e. Cellebrite)? 

4. PPD has no policy concerning the public recording officers acting in an official capacity­
Comment added to attached 

Stuart A. Roberts 
Chief of Police 
622 Airport Road 
Pendleton, OR 97801 
(541) 276-4411 X 101 
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